
Minor Modification of W295AZ 
Facility ID No. 152950 

This minor change application seeks to modify the facilities of translator W295AZ by changing 

the antenna type to allow the facility to share the same antenna as is permitted for W281AM. No 

changes are proposed to the location, antenna height of 245 meters above ground, or the ERP of 99 

watts. The shared antenna is  a non-directional 2-bay ½-wave spaced circularly polarized antenna 

mounted on a tower identified by ASR No. 1020783 to serve as a fill-in translator for station WQIK-FM.  

 

Below as Figure 1 is a spacing/clearance table from which it can be determined that the “Living 

Way” method needs to be utilized to demonstrate no actual interference will be caused to WWJK or 

WXXJ. As shown in Figure 2, in the vicinity of the proposed location, both WWJK and WXXJ are predicted 

to have a signal of greater than 100 dBu, thus the respective +40 dB interfering signal of 140 dBu was 

utilized for analysis. This instant proposal, due to the vertical directivity of the antenna and its height 

above ground, will not create any actual interference to WWJK or WXXJ as shown in Figures 3. Figure 4 is 

an aerial image allowing determination that no habitable space is located near the antenna.  

 

As shown in Figure 5, the entire 60 dBu contour fits within the 60 dBu contour of the primary 

station for which this translator is to be “fill-in”.  

 

The proposed facilities were evaluated in terms of potential radio frequency radiation exposure 

at ground level in accordance with OET Bulletin No. 65, “Evaluating Compliance With FCC-Specified 

Guidelines for Human Exposure to Radio Frequency Radiation.” The proposed antenna system is a 

Nicom BKG77, two-element, half-wave spaced antenna (EPA Type 2) mounted 245 meters above ground 

and will operated with an effective radiated power of 0.099 Kilowatts in both the horizontal and vertical 

polarizations. At 2 meters above the surface, at 452 meters from the base of the tower, this proposal 

will contribute worst case, 0.012 microwatts per square centimeter, or 0.0012 percent of the allowable 

ANSI limit for controlled exposure, and 0.006 percent of the allowable limit for uncontrolled exposure. 

This figure is less the 5% of the applicable FCC limit at all locations extending out from the base of the 

tower. Section 1.1307(b)(3) excludes applications when the calculated level is predicted to be less than 

5% of the applicable exposure limit. It is therefore believed that his proposal is in compliance with OET 

Bulletin Number 65 as required by the FCC.  

 

Further, the applicant will see that signs are posted in the vicinity of the tower, warning of 

potential radio frequency hazards at the site. The site itself is restricted from public access. The 

applicant will cooperate with other users of the tower to reduce power of the facility, or discontinue 

operation, was necessary to limit human exposure to levels less than specified by the FCC should anyone 

be required to climb the tower for maintenance or inspection. 

 

  



Figure 1.  Overlap and Spacing Study  

 

 
   



Figure 2. Contour Map 

 

 

  



Figure 3. Signal Level at or Near Ground Level 

 

 



Figure 4. Aerial Image of Proposed Support Tower 

  



Figure 5. Fill-in and Minor Change Contour Map 

 


